
 

HYLTON CASTLE PRIMARY SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER 

Weekly newsletter 318: W/E 15th February 2019 
PLEASE NOTE: Carpark gates are closed between 8.35am - 9.00am & 2.55pm - 3.30pm for safety 

Happy Birthday for the  
coming weeks to:  

 

FROM ALL OF THE STAFF AND PUPILS AT HYLTON CASTLE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Attendance Awards 
 

Congratulations to the fol-
lowing classes for winning 
the attendance awards for 

week ending 8th Feb 
 

KS1:Y2   97.00%  
 

KS2:Y3  97.24%  

Spring  Term Breakdown  
for Attendance  

 

 0 days missed  = 100% 

 1 day missed  = 98.31% 

 2 days missed  = 96.61% 
 

 3 days missed = 94.91%  
WILL NOT RECEIVE THE TREAT 

 

Please note that a penalty notice 
may be issued if a leave of absence 

is taken without permission. 

 Like us on Facebook: Hylton Castle Primary School Authorised Page  Teachers2Parents (App) 
 

 Follow us on Twitter: @HCP_School      WEBSITE: www.hyltoncastleprimary.org.uk 

Tuesday 12th Feb 2019 

 Y6 trip - FREE      
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Friday 15th Feb 2019 
Break up for half term       
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Monday 25th Feb 2019 

 Children return to school  

 Y4 trip - £2.70      
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Tuesday 26th Feb 2019 

 Y6 trip - £17.00      
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

W/B 4th March 2019 

 Parental appointments   
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Wednesday 6th Mar 2019 

 Y3 class assembly       
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Thursday 7th Mar 2019 

 World Book Day        
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Friday 8th Mar Feb 2019 

 Y1 trip - £5.20      
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Monday 25th Mar 2019 

 Y3 trip -£27.00      
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

W/B 13th May 2019 

 SATs 

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

First Signs of Spring 
 

We are getting the first signs of spring  
coming through in the woods. The crocus 
was the first to raise its head. The snowdrop 
& daffodils won’t be far behind.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Thank you to the volunteers 
from BGL who erected a 
willow fence around the 
pond area.  

Bikes / Scooters 
 

This is to remind you that children & 
adults are expected to dismount from 
their bikes / scooters before they enter 
the school grounds – they are not al-
lowed to ride their bikes / scooters on 
school premises. This is to help to keep 
all children safe whilst in the school 
grounds. 

Collecting your child for appointments 
 

When you let us know your child is to be taken out of school for an appointment we always try our best to 
have the children ready for you – at the time you’ve given for him / her to be collected. Recently, however, a 
few children have become distressed when taken out of class for this reason – because parents / carers are 
late. We understand that sometimes this can’t be helped, but we do ask that, where possible, you contact 
school to let us know you are running late. Thank-you. 

Chinese New Year  
 

Reception and Nursery have been learning all about Chinese New Year. We had a special visitor come in to 

teach us a Chinese Ribbon Dance. We used the ribbons to dance to Chinese 

music, using big shapes and big movements!  

 

The children also enjoyed stir-fry 

that Mr Bell helped them cook 

on the camp fire in the woods.  

 

Behaviour Awards 
 

Congratulations to the  
following children who 
achieved the BRONZE 

award this week: 
 

 Lexi-Lee Duffy 

 Gracie Bell 

 Sienna Colledge 

 Lena Smolinska 

 Colin Sheraton 

 James Macleod 

 Jake Givens 

Lexi-Lee Duffy 

Noah Smith 

Ryan Smith 

Amelia Lakomska 

Amari Butler 

Jayden Smith 

Lola Stoker 

Joshua Topping 

Hope Forster 

Maggie Day 

Sophie Short 
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